
From: Saliares, Gwen N - DNR 
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2023 3:16 PM 
To: Kelly, Joseph 
Subject: Follow-up on Sheboygan River & Harbor Meeting  
 
Joe,  
 
As a follow-up to our meeting on Monday I wanted to recap the timeline of items we went over. In the 
coming months PRS will submit their conceptual site model, delineation work plan for the next round of 
soil sampling, and proposed soil cleanup values. DNR will review those draft items and provide 
comments once received from PRS. EPA and DNR will meet with the City of Sheboygan Falls in January 
to update them on the PRS proposed soil sampling within Rochester Park, which hopefully by that point 
we will have a date estimate on when sampling could take place. Due to public health concerns DNR 
hopes sampling can occur shortly after the conceptual site model and work plan are reviewed and 
finalized. Also, given the high level of interest from the community and Area of Concern partners, we 
would like to discuss planning for a future public meeting for the eventual proposed cleanup plan. 
 
DNR would like to be involved in the discussions between EPA and PRS on the development of the 
conceptual site model, delineation work plan, and development of soil cleanup values so we can provide 
comments earlier in the development process. If you could let me know when the next meeting is 
scheduled between EPA and PRS to discuss these items that would be appreciated. Thank you, 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Gwen Saliares 
State Projects Coordinator  
Remediation and Redevelopment Program  
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
625 E County Rd Y, STE. 700 
Oshkosh, WI 54901 
Phone: (920) 510-4343 
gwen.saliares@wisconsin.gov  
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